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Comments: I am appalled at yet one more proposal by the National Forest Service to limit public involvement in

actions of public lands, and I am especially concerned about the details of the Foothills Landscape Project in the

Chattahoochee National Forest. Please put me on record with serious misgivings about these proposed actions

and with even more serious misgivings about the increasing willingness of government to take actions in our

forests without proper environmental considerations, with disregard to NEPA, and with decreased involvement

from the people whom these actions affect. 


